
StarǓ Stronǅ WeeklǗ – MaǗ 22
Weekly Preview
Good luck to 8 Black at the 
Memorial Day Challenge on 
May 25! All other Start Strong 
teams are off this weekend. 
Enjoy time with family and 
friends while observing 
Memorial Day!

Week In Review
9th Grade Black and 7th Grade Black 
each finished in 2nd place with 3-1 
records at the MN Fury Shootout. 
Great job to all teams that 
competed!

Shoot-A-Thon Donations Near 
$4,000
Thanks to all who attended our 3rd annual 
Shoot-A-Thon on May 20. Over 8,000 free 
throws were shot while helping support Start 
Strong! Top performers and event photos can 
be found at www.startstronghoops.org. 

Thanks to all who have contributed! Donations 
are still being accepted, so keep sharing our 
DONATION LINK with friends and family.

Team Photos
Team and individual photos 
can be downloaded and 
purchased  at 
www.baphotopix.com
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